
         Code: JFD 
         Adopted: 01/18/00 
 

Hermon School Department 
 

(Dis)enrollment Policy 
 

  The Hermon School Committee recognizes the importance of regular 
 student attendance and academic rigor as it relates to being successful in the 
 course work offered to students at Hermon High School.  Consequently, 
 students who are not upholding their responsibility in regard to regular 
 attendance as well as the completion of class work and homework shall be 
 (dis)enrolled from a particular course for the remainder of the semester.  (The 
 guidelines for regular attendance and academic success are contained within 
 school policy and the student handbook.) 
 

Students (dis)enrolled from a course in the first semester may reapply for 
admission in the second semester and receive one half credit for their work in 
that discipline.  Students (dis)enrolled in the second semester will have the 
opportunity to retake the course if course is offered. If the student had acceptable 
attendance and had successfully completed the first semester’s work prior to 

 (dis)enrollment, he/she will be given credit for the first semester’s work. 
 
  The building principal will have the authority to (dis)enroll students.   

Guidance, teachers, parents and the student involved will be informed of actions 
being taken or contemplated during the process. 
 
 Principals and faculty will develop a list of interventions and modifications 
to help the students succeed. 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 


